
Appointment: 

From: Eusebio, Imelda 
To: Eusebio, Imelda (imelda.eusebio@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Subject: Stewardship Council Youth Programs - Petition for Modification 
Location: Call-in to be provided by Robin Flynn 
Start: 7/20/2011 4:15:00 PM 
End: 7/20/2011 5:00:00 PM 

From: Robin Flynn rmailtoiRFIvnnd 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2011 3:54 PM 
To: I Redacted ] Eusebio, Imelda 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: RE: Stewardship Council meeting on July 20, 4:15-5:00 pm 

Allene is working on an agenda that is about to be sent out. I am about to set up a conference 
number with a code that will be reflected on the agenda, and I understand Imelda has cancelled 
that number. I am sorry for the confusion. 

Robin Flynn | Program Coordinator 
Pacific Forest & Watershed Lands Stewardship Council 
15 N. Ellsworth Ave., Suite 100 | San Mateo, CA 94401-2831 
Tel: (650) 401-2147 | Fax: (650) 401-2140 | 
Email: rflynn@stewardshipeouncil.org | Web: www, stewardshipeouneil .org 

Redacted From: 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2011 3:59 PM 
Tr>: 'Fnsphin. Tmplda' 
Cc: Redacted ; Robin Flynn 
Subject: RE: Stewardship Council meeting on July 20, 4:15-5:00 pm 

Thank you, Imelda. Do they need an access code to call in? Most likely they will be 
calling from their respective offices. 

From: Eusebio, Imelda rmailto:imelda.eusebio@cDuc.ca.oovl 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2011 3:39 PM 
To: Redacted 

o
 

o
 Redacted 

Subject: RE: Stewardship Council meeting on July 20, 4:15-5:00 pm 

Here's the call in number for Randy and Brian: 

From: I Redacted __ 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2011 1:35 PM 
To: 
Cc: 

Eusebio, Imelda 
Redacted 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0250972 

mailto:imelda.eusebio@cpuc.ca.gov


Subject: Stewardship Council meeting on July 20, 4:00-4:45 
Hi Imelda -1 just left you a voice mail. Randy Livingston and Brian Cherry are thinking of calling in 
instead of attending in person. Can you please check with Frank if that is okay, and provide us with the 
call in number? 

Thank you. 

«CPUC01-#453998-v1-5_31_11_SC_Memo_for_Paul_Clanon.pdf» 
David, et al. -
I would like to arrange a meeting between Stewardship Council representatives and 
the CPUC Legal Division, to discuss — prior to filing — the petition for modification 
described in Allene Zanger's attached memorandum. 

I think a "prefiling" meeting of this kind will be useful in helping to sharpen everyone's 
thinking about what such a petition should ask for and why, as well as process-related 
qestions such as which entity (e.g., PG&E or the Council) should file the petition. 

I am copying Imelda Eusebio in Legal Division's front office, and will ask that she 
arrange such a meeting. 
David and Allene, please let Imelda know if there are additional Stewardship Council 
participants in addition to yourselves who you would like to be invited. Please also 
advise whether you think we should invite people from PG&E. 

Thanks, all. 

Frank «...» «...» 

SB GT&S 0250973 


